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3M February 3,2020

To

Ms. Zarana Shah
Deputy Manager-Surveillance
BSE Limited,
P J Towers, Dalai Street,
Mumbai - 400001, Scrip Code: 523395

Dear Sir,
Sub:Clarification sought on increase in Volume
Ref.No.:(l) L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2019-2020 / 152 dated February 01, 2020

(2) My telecon with you on February 1,2020 morning.

This is with reference to your e-mail dated February 1,2020 sent at 11.22 a.m. seeking
clarification regarding increase in volume in the recent past and my subsequent telecon
with you on Saturday morning that response will be provided on Monday, Feb 3, 2020
due to weekly holiday of the Company.
In this regard,we would like to inform you that to the best of the information available with
Management, we do not have any information/announcements to share with the Stock
Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure
Requirements) which have a bearing on the volume behavior of our security traded.
We are conscious of our obligation under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and we have been discharging the same on regular basis
and shall continue to do the same.
We request that you please take this on record.
Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
For 3M India Limited,
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V. Srinivasan
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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